IVICLOTIaIU COUTNLY "CUrmimmimediwre—— iviniuLed
December 1st, 2014

Present:

John Bunch - Eastern Commissioner
David Holloway- Western Commissioner
Keith Lindquist- Presiding Commissioner

Barbara Williams - County Clerk

General Business
After discussion Commissioner Lindguist made the motion to increase the county's contribution for
employee insurance by $15. Second made by Commissioner Holloway. Vote was unanimous. Lindquist,
yes; Bunch, yes; Holloway, yes.

Commission met with County Road Foreman, Jerry Mullins, to discuss maintenance on county roads &
bridges.

Ted & Cindy Eads met with the Commission to clarify work being done on Honey Acres Lane.

Toby Grider met with the Commission to request part of Slate Gap Road be closed. After discussion Mr.
Grider agreed to get required signatures for a petition & then follow closing procedures.

ADJOURN
Commission will reconvene on December 3rd, 2014
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